
March 10, 2023 

 

Support for Türkiye-Syria Earthquake 

 

We would like to express our deepest sympathies to victims affected by the recent 

earthquake which struck the Türkiye-Syria border region and sincerely hope for the 

earliest possible recovery of the affected areas.  

 

NIPPN CORPORATION (President and COO: Toshiya Maezuru; Head Office: 

Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo) has decided to donate a total of 12 million yen through organizations 

including the United Nations World Food Programme (WFP) and the Japan-Turkey 

Society to support relief and recover efforts in the afflicted regions. 

 

In addition, we have co-sponsored "Turkish Cooking Class" with the Japan-Turkey 

Society since 1998 and we will jointly hold upcoming "Turkish Cooking Class" as a 

charity event for further support. 


